
 
 
 

 
 

Family Weekly Memo- Jan. 8-12, 2024 
 
Good morning and welcome back to routine and structure after our lovely 2-week break!  It looks like winter 
has decided to arrive with a vengeance.  Just a reminder that we have students playing outside until the 
temperature reaches -20 so students need to have full winter gear at all times.  This includes lined boots, a 
warm jacket, snow pants, toque and mittens or gloves.  When students are inside because of cold weather 
they remain in their classrooms under supervision.  We need some activities to keep them busy, such as Lego, 
playdough, puzzles, board games, etc.  If you have any of these things at home and would like to donate we 
would appreciate it.  We are also low on spare gloves/mitts.  We have extra toques, snow pants and jackets but 
need mitts or gloves.   
 
We will resume our pizza sales tomorrow.  Our pre-ordering did not work the way we wanted so we are going 
back to ordering on the day of.  Please send money to school with your child tomorrow if they want pizza.  You 
may still e transfer for pizza to dtms@sd59.bc.ca  In the memo box please include the child’s name, how many 
pieces and what kind they want (cheese or pepperoni).   
 
I am hopeful that the two weeks away from school and the cold weather will help ease the spread of germs 
that have been affecting our students and staff.  Just a reminder that we ask that students be fever free for 24 
hours without medication, be vomit or diarrhea free for 24 hours and not have any greenish runny noses 
before they return to school.    
 
This week: 
 
Monday Jan. 8th   Pizza Sale 
 
Wednesday Jan. 10th   Snack Sale 
 
Friday Jan. 12th   Student Voice (for some students) 
 
Upcoming dates: 
 
Feb. 2     NO SCHOOL- Professional Development Day 
Feb. 14     Valentine’s Day 
Feb. 19     NO SCHOOL- Family Day 
Feb 28/29    Early Dismissal- Parent/Teacher Conferences 
Mar. 4     NO SCHOOL- Professional Development Day   
Mar. 15    Last Day of school before Spring Break 
Apr. 2     First day back after Spring Break 
 
Have a great week! 
 
Mrs. Bougerolle 
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